
 Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 Year 11 

Autumn 21 PSHE – Good mental 
health and goal setting 
 
 
 
Introduction to Careers – 
Delivery through tutor 
groups – careers, jobs, 
timeline of education 
opportunities. Job 
opportunities today and 
potential future job 
opportunities. 
 
 
Careers – Questionnaire 
Baseline assessment of 
understanding 

PSHE – Good mental 
health and goal setting 
 

PSHE – Good mental 
health and goal setting 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Careers – Questionnaire 
Monitoring assessment of 
understanding 

PSHE – Good mental 
health and goal setting 
 

PSHE – Good mental health 
and goal setting 

 

• Careers Advisor 
Interviews – targeted 
students  

• Post 16 applications – 
mychoice16 introduction 

• Post 16 Open evening – 
all post 16 providers 
invited. 

o Introduction to 
students of the 
post 16 
choices/timelines 

o Apprenticeship 
advisors 

o Post 16 open 
days/evenings 
students 
encouraged as 
part of decision-
making process 

• Post 16 assembly – key 
decisions making 

• Post 16 personal 
statement workshops 
delivered by English 
Department 

• Post 16 tutor advice 



Easter 22 • What’s My Line? – All 
Year 7 introduction to 
the idea of careers 
and job choices. 
Delivered by 
FormtheFuture 
across 2 sessions. 
Students have the 
opportunity to 
develop their 
understanding of 
local and national 
careers through 
employees from 
different businesses. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
National Careers Week – 
assembly and tutor time 
activity 

• Options Assemblies – 
KS3 courses 

• Options tutor 
guidance 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
National Careers Week – 
assembly and tutor time 
activity 

Eyes on the Prize – Anglia 
Ruskin University. 
opportunity for students 
to find out about post-16 
centres, allowing them to 
consider the impact of 
the choices they make 
during their current 
options process. The 
students will have talks 
from ARUs outreach team 
and insight on being at 
university from students 
following different 
courses, they will also 
have a tour of the campus 
and a careers fayre 
focused on next step 
opportunities, including 
apprenticeships 
 

• Options Assemblies - 
GCSE/Vocational 
courses 

• Options guidance 
interviews 

 
National Careers Week – 
assembly and tutor time 
activity 
 

PSHE – LMI How the 
world of work is changing 
 
 
PSHE – Good Financial 
decisions and consumer 
rights 
 
 
WEX – Choices and 
guidance Assembly 
 
WEX – CV’s/WEX 
applications tutor time 
activities/mentoring 
 
 
Mock interviews – all 
students 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Careers Advisor 

Interviews – targeted 

students  

• Guidance Interviews  - 
Colleges & 6th Forms 

 
 
Careers – Questionnaire 
Monitoring assessment of 
understanding 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
National Careers Week – 
assembly and tutor time 
activity 



 
National Careers Week – 
assembly and tutor time 
activity 

Summer 22  Enterprise Day - In this 
exciting event, students 
will become 
entrepreneurs, creating, 
developing, and then 
pitching their business 
ideas.    
 
 
Cambridge Launchpad - 
Project Day with Marshall 
ADG. This has in the past 
proved to be one of the 
most exciting events in 
the Cambridge 
LaunchPad calendar and 
features the famous 
Rocket Powered 
Poppadom Challenge! 

 • Careers Advisor 

Interviews – targeted 

students  

 

• Apprenticeship – 
assembly 

 
 

• WEX placements – 
monitoring visits 
 

• Guidance interviews 
and review of WEX 

• Careers Advisor 

Interviews – targeted 

students  

 

• Careers Fair  
 

 


